
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Friday 24 May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Year 10 End of Year Examinations 

I am writing to inform you that the Year 10 end of year examinations will be taking from 

Wednesday 12 June to Friday 5 July 2024. This is a very good opportunity for the students to 

familiarise themselves with the examination process in readiness for their examinations in Year 

11. 

Please find enclosed with this letter, a copy of the Year 10 examination timetable. Students will 

also be given a copy of the examination timetable during tutor time. To help support your 

son/daughter to revise for these examinations a revision booklet, revision links and revision topics 

can be found on the school website - https://www.thehambleschool.co.uk/revision/   

Students will receive guidance during an assembly on our expectations towards examinations 

and their conduct during examinations. There is an Achieving Excellence Evening on Tuesday 4 

June for students and their Parents/ carers to find out more about revision and the examinations. 

To sign up to this important event, please complete the form here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/hb02wxQBb7  

Students who have already been tested for Access Arrangements will have these in place for the 

examinations. We will then use these examinations to make further assessments on Access 

Arrangements students may need for Year 11. 

Please discuss your child’s examinations with them and encourage them to revise in readiness 

for each examination. If there are any queries regarding your child’s examinations please 

encourage them to discuss this primarily with their form tutor who will be able to offer advice and 

support. If you have any further questions, please email general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

I look forward to a successful Year 10 examination season. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R James 

Year 10 Progress Leader 
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If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 

 


